
JCRC Meeting Minutes July 30, 2019 

Location: Field 
 
Presiding Officer: Dan Jackson 
 
Secretary: Doug Lindauer 
 
Meeting called to order: 6:45 
 
Minutes from  June approved 
 
Anthony gave Treasure’s report.  
Payment made for our corporate status. 
Treasurer reported current balance as of: May 28

th
$9,759.19 

Internet domain name fee also paid. 
Anthony stated our budget is in good shape for the year. 
(See Treasurer’s report for details) 
 
Glenn Ross moved that we accept the bylaws as posted with corrections to numbering. 
No objections were made and the bylaws were approved. 
 
Glenn Ross suggested that we finalize the events for this year and that we put together a list of events 
we would like to do next year.  Are we in a position to do that?   
 
Discussion ensued about a Halloween Fly-In this year.  There was not much interest. 
It was decided that we would do a New Year’s Fly-In. 
Spring Fly-In was discussed.  It was race day for the last 2 years.  It was decided to be the last weekend 
in April, 2020. 
Fun Fest was discussed.  Decided that we would wait until the October meeting to decide depending on 
what it would cost us to participate. 
Fall Fly-In, for National Model Aviation Day August 19, 2020 – No decision was made. 
 
Glenn Ross brought up that he had a connection with the Chamber of Commerce and the Executive 
Director for Conventions has expressed interest and has offered to have her staff meet with Glenn in 
early August to brainstorm how to best portray JCRC within Johnson City and the region! 
 
Dan Jackson stated that in line with Glenn’s meeting he should determine what the probability would be 
to use Freedom Hall as a venue for indoor fly-ins now that FH is woefully underused.  Perhaps we could 
get it at low or no cost.  Glenn agreed to check in to it at the possible meeting. 
 
Skip Weller brought up moving our field sign from the end of the shelter to the side of the sun shade.  
Dan said he will see if they can cancel the banner which had been sent back because it was wrong. 
 
Question was raised about mowing under the plane stands which had grass growing up through the 
gravel.  Discussion ensued about using round up or some other means. 
 
Dan requested a workday at 9am the 10

th
 of August, a week before the August Fly-In.  Motion was made 

and approved for this workday. 
 
Dan mentioned that the two new apprentices were obtained and are now setup and available. 
 
New Business: 
Glenn requested a workday in the Fall on October 19

th
 for raking the runway aprons and planting grass 

so that it will be good for next year.   
 
Pressure washing and painting the T33 was also discussed.  Vic offered to get a price to do it.  Another 
possible solution is Wet and Forget, (check Sam’s Club) a product for doing this cleaning.  
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Meeting adjourned: 7:26 


